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DATE: 01/22/2014
SUBJECT: Snow Removal Planned for 40th Ave West Exit Ramp off Northbound 135

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Snow Removal Planned for 40th Ave West Exit Ramp off Northbound I35

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Maintenance Operations crews will be removing
accumulated snow from the 40th Ave West exit ramp, off of northbound Interstate 35 on
Friday, January 24, 2014. City staff will have heavy equipment on site from about 9:00 AM to

10:30 AM.

Motorists are asked to use caution and to slow down when approaching the 40th Ave West exit
ramp. The City thanks motorists for their patience and cooperation.
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